Repubhc of the Philippines

Rosario, Tandag City, Surigao del Sur 8300
Telefax No. 086-214-4221

Website: www.nemsu.edu.ph

MEMORANDUM FROM THE OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT
No. 07 - O%5 , s. 2024

TO: Mr. Revelyn G. Enderes, all others concerned

SUBJECT: CORRIGENDUM TO MEMORANDUM NO. 07-002, s. 2024, RE:
DEPED CARAGA-CLMD DEVELOPMENT OF LESSON SCRIPTS FOR
CATCH-UP FRIDAYS (CUF)

DATE: July 3, 2024

Please be informed of the following change regarding Memorandum No. 07-002 s.
2024:

Dr. Mick Mars P. Silvano, who was initially assigned to participate in the activities
outlined in the memorandum, will be replaced by Mr. Revelyn G. Enderes. This change
is due to Dr. Silvano's official travel to Bukidnon State University to attend the BIGKIS
program.

All other details of the original memorandum remain unchanged.

For your information and guidance.




